
 

 

 

 

 

We gave you notice, now the time is here, 

To families in need, we’ll spread holiday cheer! 

 

Decorate the Ronald McDonald House, we will 

Please come with us, it’ll be a thrill! 

 

On Monday, November 25th, at 5:30 we’ll meet, 

At 4757 Agassiz Crossing, not street. 

 

We won’t be there long, just an hour or two, 

We’ll hang garland, lights, and décor, then be through! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please email Tiffany (tiffany@gjesdahllaw.com) or Anna 

(anna@gjesdahllaw.com) if you are interested in this volunteer opportunity.  

 


